

AGM 2025

Spanish and Portuguese simultaneous translation Q&A facility

At the 2025 AGM, Anglo American will provide an additional facility for questions to be asked and responded to in Spanish and Portuguese.

To help the translation process given the often specialist terminology discussed, and to therefore avoid causing delays during the meeting, shareholders who wish to make use of this simultaneous translation service must please register their questions in advance of the meeting by sending them by email to AGMquestions@angloamerican.com by 11:00 (UK time) on Monday, 28 April 2025.

If questions requiring translation are not registered in advance, they must be asked in English, the official language of the meeting, for the benefit of the majority of those attending the meeting.